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\ Happenings At

Frida V. 24 8:15 pm

February

NCSA Orchestra Concert in 
Crawford Hall at NCSA. Fea­
tures Vivaldi’s Concerto for 
Two Trumpets and Orchestra, 
Ravel’s Concerto for Left 
Hand Alone, and Hanson’s 
Symphony no. 2. Student solo­
ists. No admission.

March

Wednesday,! 10:00am Lecture-Assembly sponsors
and Pickwick Puppet Theatre.

12:00 noon “Sleeping Beauty” - Hanes
Auditorium. Charge $1.00.

8:00 pm “Arabian Nights” - Hanes
Auditorium. Charge: Students 
-$1.50, adults - $2.50.

8:15 pm NCSA Drama Production-
“As You Like It” - Shakes­
peare. (See below for further 
information.)

Thursday, 2 1:15 pm

1:45- 
3:45 pm

8:15pra 

8:15 pm

SG meeting in Hanes Audi­
torium.
Exhibit/Opening Reception 
for Salem Academy Students 
in FAC Galleries. Exhibit 
ends March 16.
NCSA Wind Ensemble. Rus­
sell Peck, conductor.
NCSA Drama Production - 
“Murder in the Cathedral” 
- Eliot. (See below for further 
information.)

NCSA Drama Information
Two performances of four theater events.

March 1 8:15 “As You Like It” - Shakespeare 
2 8:15 “Murder in the Cathedral” - Eliot

Series tickets for all four performances - Adults $12.00, 
Students $6.00.
Single performances - Adults $4.00, Students $2.00.
Call the new NCSA box office (784-7843) for information.

Committee Summaries

‘May the Force Be With You’ Coat’d, from three

TASK FORCE ON
EDUCATIONAL
RESOURCES
Mr. Miller -- chairman 
Mr. Barrett 
Dr. Johnson 
Mrs. .Melvin 
■Mr. .N'ohlgren

The Task Force on Educational 
Hesources was responsible for

discovering funds to meet 
Salem's academic financial 
needs and proposing guidelines 
for allocation of funds and faculty 
time ”

'Fhe task force suggested that 
one of the “ways to improve 
academic efficiency (is for) 
Salem (to make’ as great a use of

computer technology as it 
(can).’’

The task force also 
investigated the January Term in 
order to “find ways of utilizing 
time of professors not fully 
assigned within departments or 
during January Terms.”

Among their proposals relating 
to January Term are: faculty 
members should devise 
enrollment quotas which were 
appropriate to the courses they 
teach; “the spring registration 
for Fall Term should be 
expanded to include a January 
Term preregistration” so 
professors can evaluate their 
programs in light of student 
response.

The committee’s suggestions 
for “alternate activities” for
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professors during January 
include, “participation in another 
course, faculty development, 
improvement of departmental 
aids, and course development.”

t

LONG-RANGE 
PLANNING 
TASK FORCE

Dean Sandresky -chairman 
Dr. Harris 
Dr. Edwards 
Mr. Jordan,
Mrs. Snow 
Mr. Macon

The Long-Range Planning 
Task Force investigated existing 
long-range plans at Salem, re­
evaluated and devised additional 
long-range plans for Salem. The 
object of their studies was to 
investigate the ways in which 
Salern may develop as a liberal 
arts institute over the next ten 
years.

The committee researched and 
prepared a “financial outlook” 
for Salem College covering a t«j 
year period. They also repocted 
projections for enrollment, 
student fees, endowment funds’ 
and operating costs. ’

Among the committee’s 
recommendations are that 
Salem, work to increase 
enrollment .through 
development of curriculum and 
continuing education activities:

increase Endowment Funds- 
move toward a student-faculty 
ratio of about 13 to 1, and develop, 
document, and implement a 
comprehensive enerev 
conservation program.”

The Long-Range Planning 
Task Force made many more 
recommendations dealing with 
the composition of the Salem 
College and Academy 
Community and its continued 
survival.

Golf anyone? There will be an 
organizational meeting of those 
wishing to play golf for fun and-or 
for a team on Thursday, March 2 
at 12:45 p.m. in the gynl 
classroom.

If you know how to play goi[ 
and want to get together with 
others to play and to imrpove 
your skills, come. You don’t have 
to be a pro to have a good time, 
Also, this might be a good 
opportunity to sharpen up yo® 
game for Father-Daughter 
Weekend.

Fine Arts 
Exhibition

The F ourth Annual 
Southeastern Fine Arts Festival 
scheduled for Feb. 24-26 will be 
held on the upper level of the 
Benton Convention Center in 
downtown Winston-Salem. The 
show will open Friday evening at 
7 p.m. and continue until 10 p.m. 
The exhibit will be on view from 
10 a.m. -10 p.m. Saturday andW 
p.m. Sunday.

Approximately 50 artists from 
eight states will participate in the 
informal event. A number of 
former exhibitors will be back 
along with many new artists, 
Exhibitors are selected on the 
basis of their work, its 
professional quality, and its 
suitability for the exhibition.

North Carolina League 
of Creative Arts 
and Crafts, Inc.

115 Brookstown Ave. 723-4800

Corner of Brookstown Ave. 
and Old Salem Road 

Box 10507 Winston-Salem, N. C.
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